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Long Rapids Plaza Construction 
 

Beginning Thursday, June 7, the City’s Contractor, Goodrich 
Trucking, will begin construction on Long Rapids Plaza.  
 
The road will remain open for the duration of construction,. 
However, sections will be inaccessible for short periods of time. 
There will be times the road will be limited to one lane access. 
Delays should be expected.  
 
This construction will take place over two weekends. 
 
The first phase of this construction is anticipated to last three 
(3) days, Thursday through Saturday. Allowing for regular 
traffic to resume on Sunday, June 10. 
 
Although open to traffic, this section will still be under 
construction. There will be sections of uneven pavement and 
driveways. Care should be used while traveling during this time 
frame.  
 
The second phase of the construction will take place on Friday, 
June 15, and Saturday, June 16. Allowing for regular traffic to 
resume on Sunday, June 17.  
 
Construction dates could change if delays occur. Your 
cooperation and patience are appreciated during this time. 
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